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Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!  

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I just wanted to send out a message to all of our amazing KEPS families.  Thank you for  
your time, patience and above all else, for trusting me.  
 
Please remember that our HELP and SUPPORT email contact will be monitored regularly 
during this festive period. If either myself or Mr CW can help in any way, we will.  
 
Please remember there is no judgement in coming to see me about anything that may be 
worrying you, ‘a problem shared is a problem halved’ as the saying goes.  
 
The range of topics that I may be able to support with includes: financial worries, 
housing, clothing/shoes, food, concerns about behaviour, family issues, toileting, 
appointments, sleep, relationships breaking down….and much more! 
 
I have a range of contact information for children and adults support services and I 
am happy to support parents with contacting external agencies. I can also offer to seek 
advice and information on your behalf; feeding this back to you if this is your 
preferred approach. 

Please don’t sit in silence, this time of year can be stressful enough as it is. Drop us an 
email and we are happy to support! 

Please see our email details below should you need us. 
Helpandsupport@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk  
jhallam@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk  
 

I look forward to seeing old and new faces in the New Year.  
 

Jess Hallam  
KEPS Family Support Lead 
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